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Wines of the World returning to Palgrave

	The Rotary Club of Palgrave will be hosting its 2015 Wines of the World fundraising event June 6 at 6 p.m.

This very popular community event will be held at the newly renovated Caledon Pan Am Equestrian Park in Palgrave, the home of

this year's Pan Am Games Equestrian events. The event will provide an opportunity to see the new park before the Games begin.

Last year's event was a great success, with an attendance of close to 1,000 people. This year's showcase will offer more than 50

different wines, beer and cider, along with a great selection of delicious foods.

The event has the support of many businesses from the Caledon and Brampton area that have signed up to be sponsors.

Tickets are $50 each and are available from any Palgrave Rotarian, online at www.rotarywow.com or the following locations:

Scotiabank (Bolton and First Street, Orangeville); The Naked Vine; Forsters Book Garden; Jiffy Lube; Howard the Butcher in

Caledon East; and Migration Travel and Cruise Centre, and Palgrave Café and Bake Shoppe in Palgrave.

For more information, call 416-884-4653.
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